
 

Happy Friday, Hurricanes! 

PBS team has gathered important information about grade-level discipline referrals to help us hone our 

efforts in addressing immediate areas of concern in student behavior.  Although our overall referral 

count has increased from 7 to 23 during August 17 through September 16, this count is lower than it 

was last year. This is great news! The area of growth we should focus on for  next week is classroom      

disruption.  Remember, you can reach out to a students’ guidance counselor, PBS team, and/or AIP 

team for additional support to provide interventions in class.  Below is a breakdown of our referral 

count per grade level, gender, and area of focus with comparisons.  
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Reminders 
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T h a t  i s  a l l  f o r  n ow —D o n ’ t  fo r g e t  t o  S TO RM !  

Storm Buck Drawing  

 
Next Drawing: October 7th 

 

 

Positive Behavior Challenge  

 

 

October 20th—October 23rd 

Time/Date TBD 

Positive Referral Celebration  October 23rd during lunches 

 Next PBS meeting  September 23rd 

Where? China 

Targeted area of focus 2014-15 2015-16 

6th grade (current 7th graders) with referrals 29 4 

7th grade (current 8th graders) with referrals 23 12 

# of students contributing to the referrals 55 17 

# of female students with referrals 24 1 

# of referrals that occurred in the classroom 45 13 

# of aggression referrals 17 1 

# of skipping class referrals 12 3 

# of disrespect referrals 12 3 

# of disruption of class referrals 5 4 

Reminders: When giving 

Positive Referrals, please drop 

off the form in the Discipline 

office and do not send the    

student down. We want       

students to stay in class so they 

are not missing instructional 

time. Also, don’t forget to 

check the PBS stations and 

leave a comment or sugges-

tion. We will be meeting next 

week, and would love to hear 

your input. Remember, we are 

ALL in this  together!  


